
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Racing SA Office 
 

In accordance with rule AR105, Trainer Mr. D Nolan has notified Racing SA Stewards of 

following: 

 

CHUCKY – which last raced at Morphettville Parks on Saturday, 6th March 2021, underwent a 

minor throat operation. The gelding is currently in work. 

 

LEORBIT – which last raced at Balaklava on Wednesday, 16th September 2020, underwent a tie-

back operation. The gelding is currently in work. 

 

T Vanderstok 

Cadet Steward  
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